x“?;}:* EDI SON OR|G|NAL mg::;vwmsh

Jn EXNPON INTERRAYFNTIL Cosnpasry

November 1, 2007

B.B. Blevins, Executive Director
California Energy Commission

1516 Ninth Street, MS-39 COMPLETED
Sacramento, CA 95814-5504 I Bl

Re:  Deficient or Incomplete Application for Confidentiality
03-RPs-1078

Dear Mr. Blevins:

By letter dated October 19, 2007, Southern California Edison Company (“SCE”) received a
notice of deficiency related to an application for confidentiality for the protection of information
provided as part of a Supplemental Energy Payment application. The letter indicated that the
application did not have an original signature and was not accompanied by the requisite number of
copies, and allowed SCE to cure these deficiencies. As per the October 19 letter, SCE has enclosed
the necessary documents to cure these deficiencies. If any further information is needed, please do
not hesitate to call me.

Very truly yours,
William V. Walsh

cc:  Femando de Leon
Angela Hockaday
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